Planning Policy Team
Brentwood Borough Council
Town Hall

Ingrave Rd,

Brentwood,

Essex.

CM15 8AY

For the attention of The Planning Policy Team

16® February 2015

Dear Sirs, :
Re: Proposed Local plan Brentwood .

Please find attached your consultation questionnaire answered to the best of my ability.

My overriding concern is that you will change the environment which I live and enjoy, for the sake of
economic or political gain. I feel that I live in a landscape-sensitive location which lack the facilities and
infrastructure needed to support any further development and to do so would be betrayal of all residents.

When I first moved to this area in 1986 I happened upon a gentleman who lived in Doddinghurst, I asked what he
valued about the area. He told me that aithough he worked in London as he drove home and into the green areas his
spirit lified and a sense of tranquillity calmed him. I’m not sure you can put a price on this.

There are still places within a short distance of my residence where I can: watch a bam owl hunt; observe fallow deer
rut, or watch duck coming to feed. I would like to feel my grandchildren will have this opportunity.

Hopefully you may find my comments of some value.




